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April 7, 2025 
 
Dear Patient, 
 

We have exciting news for our 45th Street Dental Clinic: We’re getting an upgrade! 
 

Why are we remodeling? 
We recognize that efficiency and access are important factors in ensuring that we can serve you 
better.  We will be adding: 

 2 additional exam chairs to serve more patients 
 Improved layout for your comfort  
 Updated, state-of-the-art equipment 

How will this affect you and your healthcare needs? 
 

March 3-April 18, 2025 
 Construction will take place in the area outside the clinic, but the dental and medical clinics 

will remain OPEN during this phase of construction. 
 Parking will be limited in the parking lot during this time. 

April 21-June 27, 2025 
 The Medical Clinic will be OPEN during this phase. 
 The Dental Clinic will be CLOSED during this phase.  Our dental providers will see patients at 

our nearby Neighborcare Health at the Meridian location during this short time. Please call 
(206) 548-5710 to schedule an appointment.  Information about our Meridian clinic is 
below. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back to 45th Street when the remodel is complete! 
 
Sincerely, 
Juli Cross, Clinic Administrator 
Dr. Kelly Powell, Site Dental Director


